
Dear Families, 
 
Our 3rd quarter book club meeting will be in March! If you’ve never checked us out; we’d love to have you. We 
meet once per quarter to discuss a book, participate in book-related activities, enjoy some snacks, and meet 
new friends. Book club is a great way for families to connect over literature. Everyone is welcome, so get your 
hands on a copy of the book and start reading!  
 
There are several copies in the Grandview Library, but you can also use the Hennepin County Library or other 
resources to find the book.  Please come prepared to discuss this terrific novel!  
 
When:  Tuesday, March 13, 2018 
Where: Grandview Library 
Time:  6:30-8:00 p.m. 
Book to Be Discussed: ​Ungifted​ by Gordon Korman 

 
 

 

Donovan Curtis is a troublemaker whose latest prank ruined the school gym. 

An administrative mix up landed him at a school for the gifted instead being 

suspended. Will he be able to hide the error? Can he fool his teachers and the 

smartest kids in the district? 

Read to find out what happens in ​Ungifted​ by Gordon Korman. 

 
 
 

Please help us with our planning and RSVP by March 12th using the link below.  We look forward to seeing 
you on January 16th! 
 
Sign Up Here  
 
Contact us with any questions you may have. 
 
Thanks, 
Ali LaLonde and Katie Seehusen 
 
lalondea@westonka.k12.mn.us 
seehusenk@westonka.k12.mn.us 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfeMRTngg9EPxb0BVuh6Pe_Rd1hVjC5XUUBFreBpUalRWuWTA/viewform?usp=pp_url&entry.1320789424&entry.458252980&entry.484422917&entry.1237669152
mailto:lalonde@westonka.k12.mn.us
mailto:seehusenk@westonka.k12.mn.us

